
 
I urge the committee to move HB 2927 to the floor of the house immediately for a vote. 
 
It is high time for Oregon to join the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact and 
ensure that every vote for president counts in our national elections. 
 
Yes on HB 2927! 
 
Yes on National Popular Vote! 
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